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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

June 8, 2018 

 

 

Steven Fuller 

2598 Flandrau St 

Maplewood MN 55109 

 

VIA EMAIL:  stevefuller1@hotmail.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1694 Margaret Street 

 

Dear Mr. Fuller: 

 

This is to confirm that on June 6, 2018 at the City Council Public Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

the Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension to July 1, 

2018 for the items to come into compliance with the exception of Items 1, 2 and 3 (withdrawn by 

DSI), clogged drain (item granted) and roof issue.  An appointment letter will be sent by the 

inspector to schedule an inspection after the July 1st deadline and at that time, the roof can be 

evaluated to see if it needs to be replaced or repaired.  To the extent possible, the inspector will 

provide direction on where the roof work needs to occur. 

 

We will be conducting a Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 

330 City Hall to further discuss the roof issue and determine a deadline for compliance with this 

aspect of the orders.  

 

The matter will then go to City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, July 24, 2018 at 3:30 

p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Fire Supervisors 

 David Smith 
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